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Jackson and his family who 
will be joining Teenie Tots 
room. 
 
Laura and her family who 
will also be joining the 
Teenie Tots room. 
 

 
A sad goodbye to: 

 
Our remaining school 
leavers, Tamara, Viktor, 
Dawud, Ruhaan, who will be 
missed dearly! 
 
Marcus, who will be moving 
to his home. We will all miss 
him and wish him the best! 
 
 
 

 
If you wish to complain for any 
reason please speak to any of 
our staff, who will then pass it 
on to relevant persons.  If the 
matter is serious you can 
contact Ofsted on 0300 123 
1231 

 
 
 

 
- 

                    
 

 

  

 

            

You can now register for the 
government's new 30 hours (only funding EYFS curriculum) childcare scheme, 
ahead of its launch in September.  As a setting, we have opted into the scheme. 
In order, that we are sustainable provider, there is consumable charge of 14.60 
per 10-hour day.  This is so cost of all meals and other resources are covered.  
As an independent setting, I am proud to say that our staff (apprentice or 
qualified) are paid above market competitive rate of chain nurseries.   

The scheme, which offers working parents contributed care for their little one, 
is available for parents who earn – on average - £120 a week – the equivalent 
of 16 hours on the National Minimum or Living Wage and less then 100k per 
year.   Check for your eligibility on https://www.childcarechoices.gov.uk/ 

 

 

 

Children’s Corner is now Pre-School Alliance Accredited! 

This is a mark of continuous improvement through 

reflective practice. 

Thanks to all the staff and children and their parents 

https://www.childcarechoices.gov.uk/
https://www.childcarechoices.gov.uk/


Birthday Treats: 

As we want to encourage healthy eating while still celebrating 

birthdays and special events, we would like to suggest again to 

parents who kindly bring in treats for the children, to bring in 

either whole fruit pieces or if you’re feeling creative, to make 

treats out of fruit. We have attached a few examples below for 

ideas! 

 
 

Take home meals:  we have been approached by several of 

our parents whom have requested Ms Baz’s meals to take home.  

We would like to extend this service at minimum cost of 2 

pounds, please provide us with a named take away container.   
  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

Happy Birthday to:  
 

 
 Luke who will 

be 3 on the 3rd. 
 Saathvik who 

will be 4 on the 
12th. 

 Miss Sherrine, 
who will be a 

year younger on 

the 14th 😉! 

 Ms Louise will be 

celebrating her 

birthday on 7th 

 Ms Anastasia also 

has her birthday 

on 12th  

 Our big girl 

Tamara will be 

having her 4th 

birthday on 20th  

 
https://www.facebook.com/gro

ups/Childrenscorner25/?ref=b

ookmarks 

Join US 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

Children’s Corner Day Nursery 

29 Hastings Road 

West Ealing 

London 

W13 8QH 
Tel:  0208 840 5591 

Email: info@childrenscorner.co.uk  

www.childrenscorner.co.uk  

Staff incentive:  This month’s WOW card winner is Miss 
Alesha.  She has been growing in confidence and using her 

initiative more and more 😊! 
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Indoor shoes: We would greatly appreciate it if we could please get 
slippers/indoor shoes for children who have outgrown their current pair or 
have been wearing the spare pairs!  

Labelling Clothes: Could we please ask that all clothes and shoes are 
labelled so that we can avoid misplacing clothing items. Thank you! 

Reminder: Please can we remind that no toys should come into nursery 
from home.   

 

 

 Term time only children:  Autumn Term commences Monday 4th 
September 17 
 
https://www.ealing.gov.uk/info/201123/your_child_at_school/119/term
_and_holiday_dates 
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